
THANK YOU
The Student Council would like to extend a heartfelt thank you to
our Viking family for supporting the Women's Care Center in our
spirit shirt day. We raised over $300.00 to support a greater respect
for all human life!

SOLEMNITY OF ALL SAINTS MASS
Friday, November 1st

There will be an all-school Mass at 9:15am for the Solemnity of All Saints. Parents are welcome to
attend.



NATIONAL VOCATION AWARENESS WEEK

November 3-9

Throughout the first week of November, we will be celebrating and learning about vocations. St.
Vincent de Paul encourages families to pray for vocations together. Here’s a short prayer for an
increase in religious vocations that you can add to your daily prayers:

Loving God, you call all who believe in you to grow perfect in love
by following in the footsteps of Christ your Son.
Call from among us more men and women who will serve you as religious.
By their way of life, may they provide a convincing sign
of your Kingdom for the Church and the whole world.
We ask this in Jesus' name. Amen.

Jesus Thirsts: The Miracle of the Eucharist
We are excited to host a movie for 5th-8th grade students on Friday, November 8th, Jesus Thirsts:
The Miracle of the Eucharist! The film takes viewers on a global journey to uncover the
transformative power of the Eucharist. Through discussions with Catholic leaders and heartfelt
personal narratives, the film unveils the Eucharist as Jesus Christ Himself, eagerly desiring to fulfill
our spiritual thirst with His boundless love.

https://catholicallyear.com/blog/over-150-all-saints-day-costumes-for/


PARKING LOT ENTRANCE CHANGE

In an effort to eliminate the cut through traffic in our parking lot during the school day and increase
safety, we will be closing the University Street entrance during the school day.





Lunch Menus

NO SCHOOL
Wednesday, November 27th - Friday, November 29th

There will not be school due to Thanksgiving Break. We wish all of
our Viking Family a very blessed Thanksgiving!

https://www.svdpvikings.com/lunch/
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